
From: Nigel Buller 

Sent: 26 July 2017 15:29 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: RE: Neal Street - Hanging sign 

Hi Tony, 

I should clarify that the awning projection would be set as required at 1m back from edge of 

footpath and this would mean a projection of about 1.6m.  

As the pavement is protected with bollards the possibility of service vehicle approaching awnings 

too closely is obviated in any case.  

Best, 

Nigel  
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